Blessed Sacrament Athletic Boosters – Meeting Minutes
September 21, 2017
	Officers
	Non Voting Members

	Name
	9/17
	10/17
	11/17
	12/17
	1/18
	2/18
	Name
	9/17
	10/17
	11/17
	12/17
	1/18
	2/18

	Tony Logan
	x
	
	
	
	
	
	Jeremy Eubank
	X
	
	
	
	
	

	Benjie Pieper
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	Brian Finn
	X
	
	
	
	
	

	Jeff Epplen
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	Nick Ritter
	x
	
	
	
	
	

	Trevor Read
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	Kristin Holt
	
	
	
	
	
	

	 
	
	 
	 
	 
	 
	
	Tim Moellering
	X
	
	
	
	
	

	Board Members
	Jeff Hemsath
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 X

	Steve Bailey
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	John Lange
	X
	
	
	
	
	

	Rodney Black
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	Mike Quinn
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Brad Gastright
	
	
	
	
	
	
	Larry Ingram
	
	
	
	
	
	

	John Kirtley
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Rick Lehmkuhl
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	Sports Directors

	Brian Klaene
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	Steve Epplen
	X
	
	
	
	
	

	Paul Frodge
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	Adam Boerger
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Chris Pieper
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	Joe Nielander
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Lance Wells
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	Eric Wehrman
	X
	
	
	
	
	

	Pete Wischer
	
	
	
	
	
	
	Christy Noll
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Scott Vinicombe
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	Kim Rohmiller
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Brook Dias
	X
	
	
	
	
	
	LisaMoellering
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	DaveHellmann
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	Others in Attendance

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


1. Review / Approval of Previous Month’s Minutes – June minutes approved 
2. Elections – N/A
3. Treasurer’s Report – Jeff Epplen  – see Jeff’s report for details
4.     Sports Directors - Updates

· Basketball –Scott Vinecomb and Tony Logan  
· It was brought up that to purchase shooting jerseys for the 7th grade girls.  Cost at 30.00 Qty 14
· 8th grade girls head coach is Deja Turner, please welcome her. 

· We are in need of a 7th grade A team basketball coach.   If you know of anyone who would be interested in doing this please reach out to Scott or Tony 

· Soccer – Lance Wells – Tournament Nov 3rd 4th and 5th Need Volunteers to help with this event.  Please reach out to Lance.  A big thanks to Brook who will provide the lighting for this event.  We need more referees for the older kids, so if you know of anyone who can help with the older kids please let Lance know.   
· U6 soccer only 4 weeks left until the season ends 

· Baseball  – Steve Epplen nothing to report 
· Golf  – nothing to report 
· Softball  –  nothing to report 
· Volleyball  – nothing to report 
· Cross Country- Joe is doing a great job with the cross country team.  60 Kids signed up 

· Tennis –  Kim Rohmiller- Nothing to report 
4. Ongoing  Business
· Play like a Champion…This will be mandatory for all coaches to attend in 2018.  The cost is $30.00 per person.  There will be more information to come on this.
· Virtus-  John Lang as resigned as the director.  Please welcome Brain Finn as he is now our new Virtus Director.  
· Every year St. Elizabeth has their annual company picnic at the Children’s home.  This is an ongoing event.  This year we were limited on parking volunteers.  It is extremely important that we get more people to help out with parking.  There is a tremendous amount of cars that need to be parked.  The more people we have helping the easier this will be for everyone.  This year was probably one of the higher volume years in terms of cars that I have seen.  We were limited on volunteers which made it difficult to handle the influx of cars.    
· Corn Roast.  This year was another successful corn roast.  We need someone to take over the responsibilities of the grand raffle.   Please reach out to Jeff if you know someone who is interested in taking over this position.  
5. Other Business

We have had some complaints about how some of our coaches have been dressed on game days.  So we had decided to purchase matching shirts/polos for all the coaches.  It’s important that the coaches look professional on game day.  As always please review the dress code. 
.  
6.
Meeting Adjourned – Next Meeting:  Oct 19th 
